
 

MEMBER OF:  World Archery Asian  
World Archery Federation 
Sports Federation & Olympic Committee of Hong Kong, China 

 

                

4 August, 2015 

Team Manager Recruitment Notice 

19th Asian Archery Championships 2015 Bangkok 

 

 

Dear all Members, 

 

Please be advised that the captioned event will be held in Bangkok on 1 Nov - 9 Nov, 2015. HK 

Archery Association is going to send a Team manager to participate in the competition. Please note 

that our Officers and Directors will have first priority. The appointment of the Team Manager and 

Vice Team Manager will be subject to final approval by Tournament Director.  

 

Please be advised that there will be subvention for this event from LCSD. The exact amount of 

subvention is subject to final confirmation from LCSD. Executive Committee decided to allocate 

the funding evenly to the approved events by LCSD. The maximum subvention for an overseas 

event is up to 90% of the total expenses or the total subvention of this event divided by all qualified 

participants including the Team Manager whichever is the less.  

In addition to the subvention from LCSD, HKAA will subsidize the Team Manager a maximum of 

$6,000- or the difference between the total expense and the subvention from LCSD whichever is 

the less.  

 

Please kindly send us an email for our further approval. Your earlier reply on/ before 31 August 

2015 is much appreciated.  

 

Thanks for your kind attention 

 

Regards,  

The Secretariat 

Hong Kong Archery Association 

 


